
Whereas we value the health and safety of our students faculty staff, employees and the general public, 
the Faculty Advisory Commitee (FAC) recommends the following supplementary measures to the 
existing reopening procedures  

(1)	extending	virus	testing	beyond	residential	students	to	all	students,	faculty	
and	staff	and	establishing	a	consistent	schedule	of	testing	throughout	the	
semester.		(see	Courant’s	July	30th	article	on	testing	plan	at	Yale	and	Wesleyan,	
and	the	Yale-Harvard	study	it	cites	for	contrast)		

(2)	establishing	point	of	entry	monitoring	at	academic	buildings	for	face	
masks	(use	and	quality),	temperature	reading,	and	hand	
sanitizing;	accommodations	for	those	with	conditions	that	exempt	them	from	
mask-wearing	must	not	place	others	at	risk.	

(3)	respecting	faculty	preferences	for	mode	of	course	delivery	and	other	
duties,	and	staff	preferences	for	telecommuting;	Special	consideration	must	
be	afforded	to	those	over	65,	given	the	specific	nature	of	our	college	
populations.		Presence	on	campus	should	continue	to	be	at	faculty/staff	
discretion	as	conditions	change	throughout	the	semester.		

(4)	specific	details	about	procedures	for	contact	tracing,	criteria	for	shutdown	
and	move	to	remote	learning,	and	conditions	for	reopening	must	be	made	
clear.		Method	of	communication	about	the	details	of	any	such	shutdown	or	
reopening	must	be	clarified.		

(5)	Reports	on	the	adequacy	of	ventilation	systems	must	be	provided	for	each	
building	that	will	be	used	on	each	campus	and	deficiencies	addressed	to	
ensure	equal	access	to	a	safe	working	environment	for	students,	as	well	as	for	
faculty	and	staff.				

 


